
 
 
 

Our Ref  JP/SH/KGW/RMO 
 
18th June 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Personal Development Program 
Educational Workshop on Breast and Testicular Cancer Awareness 

We would like to inform you that our school nurse will be conducting an educational workshop 
on Breast and Testicular cancer awareness with Year 12 students.  This is part of Wednesfield 
Academy’s comprehensive Personal Development program.  This workshop is scheduled to 
take place on Thursday 11th July 2024 between 9am – 10am. 

The well-being and safety of our students is important to us, and it is our responsibility to 
provide them with accurate and comprehensive information regarding their health. 

We understand that discussions around cancer awareness can be sensitive, and we want to 
assure you that the workshop is designed with the utmost consideration for the well-being and 
maturity level of the students.  These workshops have been delivered to other local secondary 
schools before. 

This forms part of the compulsory Personal Development curriculum students must have access 
to.  Thank you for your understanding and support in this matter.  If you have any concerns or 
questions regarding the workshop, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Howell (Assistant 
Headteacher) or Mrs Gwatkin (Head of Sixth Form) by calling 01902 558222 or email 
postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr Phillips 
Headteacher 
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